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After years of attacks from 
the Homosexual Lobby and their 
allies on the far-Left, President 
Donald Trump and the Attorney 
General William Barr are fighting 
back.

Thanks to the leadership of the 
President and the efforts of Public 
Advocate, the Family saw one 
victory after another across the 
federal bureaucracy in 2019. 

President Trump and Attorney 
General Barr have publicly made 
protection of Religious Liberty 
a top priority of the Justice 

Department.
Dr. Ben Carson has rolled back 

special privileges for homosexuals 
and transgenders in the Housing and 
Urban Development Department, 
declaring that battered women’s 
shelters are for real women only.

 
Public Advocate Leads Fight 
in Defense of Family Values

With the Homosexual Lobby 
openly calling for Donald Trump’s 
defeat by any means necessary, 
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The so-called “Fairness For 
All Act” (H.R. 5331), introduced 
by Representative Chris Stewart 
(R-UT), is designed to slip the 
Homosexual Agenda under the table, 
away from the eyes of American 
families.

“No one was surprised to see 
Nancy Pelosi ram through the 
Homosexual Lobby’s crown jewel, 
the Gay Bill of Special Rights,” 
explained Public Advocate President 
Eugene Delgaudio.

“But what is terrible news is 
that so-called ‘conservatives’ are 
betraying American families and 

pushing a Trojan Horse bill with the 
Homosexual Lobby’s fingerprints all 
over it,” Mr. Delgaudio continued.

A Dangerous “Compromise”

Despite this bill being touted 
in the press as a “more acceptable 
alternative” to the Gay Bill of 
Special Rights, the “Fairness For 
All Act” will still threaten American 
businesses.

Between the mandatory hiring 
preferences and the risk of federal
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Public Advocate Wraps Up Stellar 2019	
Trump’s Triumph Over the Homosexual Lobby

1

A Huge Threat -- From “Conservatives”
  Religious Freedom in Danger

continued on page 7

Mr. Delgaudio and Public Advocate 
have led the fight to expose the 
“Fairness For All Act.”

 w
w

w
.publicadvocateusa.org 

Of Opinion
Register 

An Official Publication of Public Advocate Spring 2020

Public Advocate staff and 
volunteers helped defend 
President Trump from the Left’s 
impeachment scheme.
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Public Advocate volunteers 
were out in full force at the Capitol 
again with their trademark street 
theater earlier this year. 

But this time, officials deep 
within the city’s bureaucracy 
threatened Public Advocate President 
Eugene Delgaudio and his staff 
with arrest if they dared to perform 
a satirical musical demonstration.

For over two decades, Public 
Advocate has raised awareness 
about critical issues through the use 
of public demonstrations and street 
theater. 

Public Advocate’s Impact

For many, the city’s sudden 
reversal and threats are a sign of 
Public Advocate’s impact.

“I think it’s clear the Left 
doesn’t want our efforts to succeed, 
and that’s why they’ve taken this 
drastic action to suppress your 

Public Advocate’s right to Free 
Conservative speech,” declared Mr. 
Delgaudio.

“I know our tactics work, and by 
banning Public Advocate’s satirical 
songs, they’re trying to prevent us 
from demonstrating in the same 
manner that’s successfully garnered 
media attention for our issues in the 
past,” explained Mr. Delgaudio.

Undeterred by the Left

Facing threats of arrest, Public 
Advocate demonstrated anyway, 
with a “Nancy Pelosi Sobriety 
Checkpoint” to prowl the streets for 
Nancy Pelosi, drunk with power.

Volunteers and Public Advocate 
staff performed “Wasting Away in 
MadamSpeakerVille,” followed up 
with a short piece on Adam Schiff 
and his “Lyin’ Whistleblower.”

Both Voice of America and the 
Media Research Center reported on 
Public Advocate’s demonstration.

“Not only did we take a stand for 
the First Amendment, we actually 
received positive coverage from the 
press,” reported Mr. Delgaudio.

Peaceful Protests in a Crowd of 
Chaos

Police were not anxious to attack 
friendly, pro-Family conservatives 
merely singing clever melodies. 

In fact, police were stretched 
thin dealing with thousands of 
crazed, violent Leftists supporting 
the lawless impeachment of the 
President. Angry crowds surrounded 
the Public Advocate singers, 
slinging insults and threats.

“Despite threats of violence from 
the Left, and even imprisonment 
from government bureaucrats, your 
Public Advocate refused to back 
down,” Mr. Delgaudio confirmed. 

“We’ll continue to speak the 
truth, and demonstrate through our 
satirical songs, undeterred by Leftist 
threats,” Mr. Delgaudio concluded.
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The Left tried to silence Public 
Advocate by trying to ban their 
satirical musical demonstration.

Mr. Delgaudio and Public Advocate 
staff made national headlines during 
their one-of-a-kind street theater.
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President Donald Trump vowed 
to stop Speaker Nancy Pelosi’s “Gay 
Bill of Special Rights” (H.R. 5 & S. 
788) after she fulfilled her promise 
to ram it through the House. 

In response, she and her cohorts 
rushed to impeach Trump so they 
could advance this and other 
ultra-Leftist legislation with little 
resistance. 

After passing the House in an 
extremely partisan vote, Pelosi’s 
bogus impeachment charges were 
then taken up in the Senate.

“This is nothing but an attack 
on the values you and I love by 
going after the champion of 
Traditional Values,” explained 
Public Advocate President Eugene 
Delgaudio.

Trump’s True Crime

Trump’s only real “crime” was 
opposing the radical Homosexual 
Agenda.

Trump prioritized Traditional 
Values and took huge leaps to 
defend Religious Liberty after 
Obama’s anti-Christian agenda.

Trump struck a major blow for 
Religious Freedom with new rules 
and executive orders attacking the 
Homosexual Agenda, starting with 
restoring the Right to Prayer in 
schools.

Thankfully, the U.S. Senate 
courageously voted to acquit Trump 
of the meritless charges February 
5th, ending this round of the 
impeachment insanity.

Left Reacts Predictably

As the Left lost their minds over 
the pending impeachment acquittal, 
Trump laid out his accomplishments 
during his State of the Union address 
February 4th.

Pelosi showed everyone how she 
truly feels about America,tearing up 
Trump’s speech in a weak attempt 
to protest his pro-family victories.

But even as the Left’s sideshow 
reached yet another pathetic level, 
Trump reminded everyone that he 
is the wall holding the Homosexual 
Lobby and their allies back, 
proclaiming he:

“… is also defending Religious 
Liberty, and that includes the 
constitutional right to pray in 
public schools. In America, we do 
not punish prayer…

… We lift our voices in prayer, 
and we raise our sights to the Glory 
of God!”

“This gave every Christian in 
America hope for the future,” added 
Mr. Delgaudio. 

“God-fearing Americans are 
grateful Trump kept his word, when 
so few do in Washington, DC,” 
concluded Mr. Delgaudio.
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President Trump Impeachment Trial Recap	    
Pelosi’s Relentless Attacks on the President Fail
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Thanks to Public Advocate’s defense 
of President Trump, he can continue 
to defend Religious Liberty.

Public Advocate staff protested 
against the Homosexual Lobby in 
defense of President Trump.

Speaker Pelosi led the desperate  
and failed attempt to impeach 
President Trump.
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The so-called “Equal Rights 
Amendment”(ERA) is an insidious 
bill designed to forward the 
Homosexual Lobby’s crusade to 
destroy Religious Freedom.

“They promote this legislation 
under the guise of equality, we’ve all 
seen where their so-called equality 
ends,” Eugene Delgaudio, president 
of Public Advocate explained.

The ERA is a steppingstone 
for many of the Left’s most radical 
proposals, also including taxpayer-
paid on-demand abortions, the 
obliteration of gender, and the 
destruction of marriage as we know 
it.

Homosexual Lobby Ignores the 
Law

The radical Homosexual Lobby 
will do anything to pass this disastrous 
constitutional amendment, including 
ignoring the law and due process.

You see, when the ERA was 

initially introduced, there was 
a sunset clause meaning it would 
have to be re-introduced after a 
certain date.

That expired in 1982.
Yet the radical Homosexual 

Lobby has ignored their deadline 
claiming that all it needs is to ratify 
it into our Constitution. 

Absurdly enough, they’re even 
counting states that retracted their 
ratification along with states that 
ratified the document after the 
sunset clause.

With the help of radical Leftists, 
the radical Homosexual Lobby has 
managed to pass this bill that would 
ratify the ERA in the House

America Will Never Bow

“The only thing holding back 
the ERA is the strength of millions 
of Americans who believe in due 
process and Family Values. 

We can’t let the leftist media 
elites and politicians dictate our 
beliefs, and we can’t let them define 
marriage,” stressed Mr. Delgaudio.

As the battle to ratify the ERA 
undoubtedly leads to the courts, 
Public Advocate will be there 
fighting for justice.

“If this bill passes in the Senate, 
it will open up Pandora’s Box for 
a future onslaught on Traditional 
Values and Religious Liberty,” 
explained Mr. Delgaudio.

“I vow to keep up the fight for 
the Family and the Constitution. 
And with you by my side, we must 
stop this devious plot to destroy 
our right to Religious Liberty,” 
concluded Mr. Delgaudio.

Equal Rights Amendment Returns
The Homosexual Lobby Attempts to Resurrect ERA 

The Left is attempting to revive the “Equal Rights Amendment” in hopes 
of advancing the Radical Homosexual Lobby’s Agenda.

Mr. Delgaudio helped expose the 
Left’s attempt to sneak through the 
ERA’s revival.  

Want to know more? Sign up for 
the email newsletter at:

www.publicadvocateusa.org
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Public Advocate has led the fight 
in Washington against their radical 
agenda.

Thanks to the support of Public 
Advocate members across the country, 
the crown jewel of the Homosexual 

Lobby -- the Gay Bill of Special Rights 
-- has been held off for yet another year.

“The results of these victories have 
left the Homosexual Lobby and their 
allies on the Left seething with rage,” 
said Public Advocate President Eugene 
Delgaudio.

Landmark Supreme Court 
Ruling Saves Memorial Cross

2019 also saw a key ruling by the 
Supreme Court that saved an iconic 
memorial cross in Bladensburg, 
Maryland, and protected Religious 
Liberty rights for millions of American 
veterans.

Atheist groups demanded that the 
Bladensburg memorial, which honors 
soldiers who died during World War I, 
be torn down.

The Bladensburg case could have 
given the Left the legal authority to tear 

down all memorial crosses across the 
country, opening the doors to a public 
ban on all Christian religious symbols.

Fortunately, thanks to the efforts 
of Public Advocate and its members, 
the Supreme Court overwhelmingly 
ruled that the Bladensburg Peace Cross 
Veterans’ Memorial could not be torn 
down.

Public Advocate President 
Reacts

“As we say goodbye to 2019, I’m 
proud of the work Public Advocate 
has accomplished,” explained Mr. 
Delgaudio. 

“But with elections and money 
flowing around Washington like 
never before, 2020 will prove to 
be an even more decisive year in 
the fight against the Homosexual 
Lobby,” concluded Mr. Delgaudio.
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2019 Report from page 1

In 2019, Public Advocate’s efforts at 
the Supreme Court helped defend the 
Bladensburg Veterans Memorial Cross. 

For the past three years, 
President Trump and First Lady 
Melania have led the fight to restore 
Christmas traditions at the White 
House and across the nation.

But the attacks from the Left 
have been vicious and relentless.

In fact, the Liberal media even 
viciously attacked Melania Trump 
over her Christmas tree unveiling to 
celebrate the coming of Christ.

They called Melania “intolerant” 
for supporting a Christian tradition, 
all for protecting what the liberal 
media wants to destroy -- Religious 
Freedom.

“All of these attacks make it 
even more important that pro-Family 
Christians show our support for what 
the President and the First Lady are 
doing in defense of Christmas,” 
explained Public Advocate President 

Eugene Delgaudio.
That’s why Public Advocate 

supporters banded together to 
deliver thousands of personalized 
Christmas cards to the President and 
First Lady.

 
Supporting President 

Trump’s Stand

“What I knew was that President 
Trump and his whole family needed 
the support of Americans who 
would still say ‘Merry Christmas’ to 
their friends, neighbors, people they 
meet in the supermarket,” continued 
Mr. Delgaudio.

In total, Public Advocate 
has collected more than 14,000 
personalized Christmas cards for 
President Trump and the First Lady.

“It is so important to show 

our support for President Trump, 
especially when he is taking flak 
for standing up for Christian Values, 
and Public Advocate members are 
the best at that,” concluded Mr. 
Delgaudio.

President Trump Stands Up to Anti-Christian Left
Wishing President Trump a Merry Christmas  

Public Advocate delivered thousands 
of Christmas cards signed by pro-
Family Americans to thank President 
Trump for bringing back Christmas.
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Nicholas Sandmann and his 
fellow Covington Catholic High 
School students likely didn’t expect 
to make national headlines while 
attending the 2019 March for Life 
in Washington, D.C.

And when CNN attacked the 
MAGA hat-wearing students, they 
probably expected to get away with 
their fake news lies.

But these expectations did not 
play out for either party.

A Match Made in Fake News 
Heaven

CNN was quick to side with 
Nathan Phillips, the liberal activist 
who accused the Covington boys 
of harassment and racism in a tense 
confrontation after the March.

They were a match made in 
fake news heaven, but it wouldn’t 
last long.

Full video of the confrontation 
finally spread, revealing Phillips 
had aggressively pursued conflict 
with the students.

CNN had their liberal bias 
exposed for all to see yet again, 
and in January, Sandmann won 
a settlement in his $275 million 
defamation lawsuit against the fake 
news giant.

Delgaudio Lauds Victory

“This is a massive  win for 
conservative Americans,” exclaimed 
Public Advocate of the United 
States President Eugene Delgaudio.

“It sends a clear message that 

trying to ruin a person for being a 
conservative will not be tolerated,” 
Mr. Delgaudio concluded.

Members of our armed forces 
are under attack from a group of 
rabid anti-Christian organizations 
that seek to destroy Christians’ lives 
and careers.

In particular, the Military Religious 
Freedom Foundation (MRFF) stands 
out as one of the worst.

These anti-religious zealots 
argue that any and all expression 
of the Christian faith violates the 
First Amendment -- an absolutely 
backwards interpretation of the 
Freedom of Religion.

And they scream about their 
perceived oppression all the way to 
the federal courts, where they bear 
down on their Christian foes with 
massive lawsuits.

Using threats of lawsuits, they 
pressured our nation’s entire 

commissary network (our patriots’ 
only on-base supermarket) into 
halting the sale of Christian-themed 
candy in stores. 

“These anti-Christian zealots 
are literally taking candy from 
babies. You can’t make this stuff 
up sometimes!” explained Eugene 
Delgaudio, President of Public 
Advocate.

The MRRF even started a 
lawsuit because a table set up to 
honor POW and MIA soldiers had 
a Bible on it.

To combat the attacks on 
Christianity in the military, Public 
Advocate has collected thousands of 
“Defend The Bible in the Military” 
petitions urging the President to 
defend the Religious Liberties of 
service members.

6
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Christianity in the Military Under Attack
Protecting Religious Freedom of the Armed Forces  
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The Military Religious Freedom 
Foundation is trying to destroy 
Christianity in the military.

Hero Student Scores Victory vs. CNN
Fake News Giant Forced to Pay Up  

Nick Sandmann faced countless 
threats from the Left thanks to the 
mainstream media’s Fake News.
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Netflix – the world’s most 
popular digital streaming service 
has partnered with the radical 
Homosexual Lobby to create a 
never-ending stream of homosexual 
propaganda.

Many of their new TV series 
and movies contain thinly veiled 
anti-Family messages.

For example, the Netflix original 
animated series ”Super Drags,” 
which stars a cast of drag queen 

superheroes, is clearly intended for 
children and adolescents.

“This is merely a brainwashing 
campaign, targeting young American 
schoolchildren,” Eugene Delgaudio, 
president of Public Advocate, 
explained.

Anti-Christian Propaganda

Netflix recently took their overt 
attack on Christianity to new levels 
with their “Christmas Special,” 
“The First Temptation of Christ,” a 
derisive “comedy” about Christ and 
his disciples.

This show portrays Jesus 
sleeping with a homosexual, and it 
portrays his disciples as drunks and 
perverts.

They even denigrate the Virgin 
Mary, depicting her as an adulteress 
and a drug addict.

This has outraged Christians 
across the globe, many of whom 
have canceled their Netflix 
subscriptions in response to what 
they see as an all-out assault on the 
Christian faith.

“The radical Homosexual 

Lobby believes in free speech 
against Christians, but decries the 
right for Christians to faithfully 
follow their conscience,” Eugene 
observed.

Public Advocate has launched a 
petition to Netflix, urging them to 
discontinue their homosexual 
propaganda.

lawsuits and jail time for turning 
away a homosexual applicant, the 
Homosexual Lobby is drooling at 
the opportunity to have so many 
Christians in its crosshairs.

Fighting to Protect Religious 
Liberty

Whenever so-called “conservatives” 
try to “compromise” with the 
Homosexual Lobby and their radical 
activists, Americans lose Religious 
Liberty.

Mr. Delgaudio has vowed to 
stand in the gap, even when so-

called “conservatives” heap on the 
abuse.

In past years, Public Advocate 
has halted the advance of the radical 
Homosexual Lobby’s favorite 
legislation many times.

“But that was only because I 
had the support of folks like you 
who joined me in the fight,” added 
Mr. Delgaudio.

Mr. Delgaudio, however, remains 
vigilant. “With the 2020 elections 
coming up, who knows what 
else the Homosexual Lobby may 
be planning?” concluded Mr. 
Delgaudio.

Public Advocate of the United States Newsletter - Spring 2020       7

Religious Liberty from page 1

Congressman Chris Stewart (R-UT), 
betrayed pro-Family Americans 
by introducing the Fairness For 
All Act.

Mr. Delgaudio and Public Advocate 
have been leading the fight to stop 
Netflix’s attack on Christian Values.

Public Advocate has exposed how 
Netflix has been promoting anti-
Christian content on their platform, 
like the animated series Super Drags.

Netflix Implies Jesus is a Homosexual	    
Hollywood’s anti-Christian Propaganda on Full Display
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Published by:
Public Advocate of the United States

Phone: (703) 845-1808    www.publicadvocateusa.org

Contributions or gifts to Public Advocate of the U.S. are not tax-deductible.  Public Advocate is a nonprofit organization that fights the 
radical agenda of the Homosexual Lobby.  Public Advocate receives no government funds. You may reach us at:  Public Advocate, 

P.O. Box 1360,  Merrifield, VA 22116; phone #: (703) 845-1808; http://publicadvocateusa.org/.  Thank you.

HON. EUGENE DELGAUDIO, President
E-mail: publicadvocateusa.org@gmail.com

Public Advocate of the United States

By: Hon. Eugene Delgaudio
President,

Public Advocate On The Move

In this newsletter, you’ll see how crucial 
Public Advocate’s efforts have already been in 
2020. 

Our grassroots program has made a huge 
impact in the fight to defend Traditional Values 
and earned national media attention, helping us 
reach thousands of pro-Family Americans for our 
cause. 

Your Public Advocate utilized our proven 
tactics of mail, phone, Internet, and “street 
theater” to fend off Speaker Nancy Pelosi’s 
scheme to impeach President Trump. 

You and I even exposed the deceptive 
“Fairness For All Act” (H.R. 5531), by showing 
Republicans that this bill is nothing but the Gay 
Bill of Special Rights (H.R. 5 & S. 788) with a 
new label slapped on it. 

The Gay Bill of Special Rights and the 
Fairness For All Act threatens American 
businesses and demolishes workplace security 
by giving radical homosexuals and transgenders 
preferential status. 

And if either of the Houses decides to bring 
up these radical bills for a vote, your Public 
Advocate must be ready.

So as you can see, even with our recent 
success there’s still plenty of work to be done.

It will be an uphill battle to stop the Gay Bill 
of Special Rights and its replica, the Fairness For 
All Act, from being rammed through Congress.  

But after losing to the Family for most of 
2019, the radical Homosexual Lobby is out for 
blood.

They want to make Public Advocate and pro-
Family Americans pay for our recent success in 
the upcoming 2020 elections. 

In fact, they are already financing hand-picked 
candidates to seize control of Congress and the 
White House in 2020 so they can ram through the 
Homosexual Lobby’s radical Agenda. 

There are going to be many battles to come, 
and our victories are only possible with your 
generous support.     

Thank you for your continued support and 
prayers,


